Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region

Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet

Advisory No. Oﬁ 1. 202 1_

November 11, 2021

PHILIPPINE FUTURES SUMMIT: FUTURES OF EDUCATION, WORK AND
TECHNOLOGY

The Department of Education hereby endorses the Philippine Futures
Summit: Futures of Education, work, and technology with the theme,
“Paglalayag Tungo sa Hiraya 20507, organized by Philippine Futures Thinking
Society which will be conducted on November 12-14, 2021.

The participation is voluntary with a registration fee of PhP750.00 for
undergraduate students or PhP2000.00 for individual participants.

Interested parties may refer to the hereto attached national
memorandum for details.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this advisory is directed.

ESTELA L. CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/Regional Director

By the Authority of the Regional Director:

-Assistant Regional Director

Essd/ehm/maj
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Republic of the Philippines

 iDepartment of Education
. OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY

MEMORANDUM

DM-OURO-2021-0353

FOR : ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS
MINISTER OF BASIC, HIGHER, AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION,
BARMM

ALL SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS

FROM : A REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO
Undersecretary
Field Operations, Palarong Pambansa Secretariat, and DEACO

/ e P
MALCOLM S. GARMA
Assistant Secretary
National Academy of Sports and Field Operations

SUBJECT PHILIPPINE FUTURES SUMMIT: FUTURES OF EDUCATION,
WORK, AND TECHNOLOGY
DATE . October 29, 2021

This Office respectfully endorses the Philippine Futures Summit: Futures of Education,
Work, and Technology with the theme, “Paglalayag Tungo sa Hiraya 2050”, organized by
the Philippine Futures Thinking Society, to be held on November 12-14, 2021.

The Philippine Futures Thinking Society is the only organization of professional futurists
and foresight practitioners in the Philippines and in the Asia-Pacific. The Philippine
Futures Summit is the first scenario and action-driven gathering on the futures of
education, work, and technology in the Philippines. This is inspired by The Millenium
Project Work and Technology Report 2050, UNESCQ’s Learning to Become and global
futures literacy initiative, and the hearings and proceedings of the Senate Committee on
Sustainable Development Goals, Innovations, and Futures Thinking.

This event will be held via Zoom and interested participants may register through the link

https://philfuturessummit.eventbrite.com. There is a registration fee of 750php for
Undergraduate Students or 2000php for individual participants. For more information,

kindly visit the organizer's official Facebook page at https: / /facebook.com/philfuturesl/.

Attached in this memorandum is the summit packet which contains all the details about
the program, accessible through this link: https://tinyurl.com/PESPacket. For further
inquiries, kindly contact Ms. Caren Claire Avenido, Ms. Nicole Parenno, or Ms. Andrea

Camago via Viber at https://tinyurl.com/PhilFutures-Summit-Care or via email at
summit@philfutures.net.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Thank you very much.

Office of the Undersecretary for Fleld Operations, Palarong Pambansa Secretariat, and DEACO
Deportment of Education, Central Office, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City (Room 515, Mabini Building)
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